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AND U.S. MAIL
August 7, 2003

Ms. Carole J. Washbum, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UT-030273
Qwest Corporation’s Petition for a Permanent Waiver of
Portions of WAC 480-120-088 and WAC 480-120-253

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Qwest understands that the above-referenced matter is set for consideration at the
Commission's August 13 open public meeting. Qwest requests that the consideration of this
matter be moved until the September 10, 2003 open public meeting, as the company requires
additional time to prepare information supporting its petition.

Sincerely,
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